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Statement from Lt. Governor Denny Heck on Sen. Karen Keiser retiring from 
State Senate 
 
Today the Lt. Governor released the following statement: 
 
“Senator Karen Keiser has been nothing less than a generational leader on behalf of working people. Leaders like 
Karen do not come around often. She will be deeply missed in the Senate. I wish her well in her retirement.” 
  

### 
 
For additional questions, please email Diandra Asana at diandra.asana@ltgov.wa.gov.  
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